
October 13th, 1925.

Goo. F• Kelleher, Esq., 
Barrister, Solicitor, Etc., 
Port Colborno, Ont.

Dear Sirs-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 10th addressed to Sir Arthur Currie.
Sir Arthur is at present in "astern Canada and is not expected to return to 

llontreal until the first week In November. However 
Ï shall bring your letter to his attention at the 
earliest possible moment.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary.


